Appendix 12
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Dear Friends

The Grange, Greenview and Kinsley Medical Centre’s Patient Participation Group sends our warmest thoughts and season’s greetings along with these teddies for distribution to the children of your Hospice during this Christmas Season.

They come with our very best wishes that your patients, staff and families will enjoy the love, peace and joy that they deserve at this special time.

Yours faithfully

Mrs. Angela Marwood

Practice Manager

On behalf of the Patient Participation Group

